
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
     I am writing to you on behalf of Southeast Regional Appreciation Organization, a 
501c3 non-profit organization dedicated to supporting first responders in our community. 
We are excited to announce our inaugural first responder cookoff event SEER and 
Serve 2024, Being held October 11th and 12th.  SEER and Serve will host local 
Emergency Response teams allowing them to showcase their culinary skills in a friendly 
competition. 
 
      In order to make this event a success, we are seeking sponsorship donations from 
our friends and family in our local business community. Your generous contribution will 
not only help us cover the costs of hosting the event, but also support our mission of 
aiding and providing resources to first responders in need. 
 
      We are requesting cash donations at various sponsorship tiers to help offset the 
expenses associated with organizing the cook off event. In addition to monetary 
contributions, we are also accepting donations of gift certificates, products, or services 
that can be used as prizes for the winners of the competition or other supplies that will 
help make the event a success.  
 
     As a sponsor, your business will receive recognition in our event program, 
advertising, on our website, and on social media platforms. You will also have the 
opportunity to set up a booth at the event to promote your products or services to 
attendees. 
 
     We believe that by coming together as a community to support our first responders, 
we can make a real difference in the lives of those who dedicate themselves to keeping 
us safe. We hope that you will consider joining us in this important cause by sponsoring 
the SEER and Serve First Responder Cook Off event. 
 
     Thank you for your support and generosity. If you have any questions or would like 
more information about the event, please do not hesitate to contact me at 281-727-8291 
or Seer.serve@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amanda Schonier 
Secretary SERAO 
SEER and Serve 
 
 


